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To whom it may concern,

I strongly disagree with the proposed changes to current abortion laws. I feel the laws as they stand protect both
 mother and child and that the proposed changes could be used in an exploitive manner and cause further
 pressure and stress upon not only the mother and in turn child, but also health care professional.

Kind regards
Naomi Morton
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